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Wednesday 12th October 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will be aware from the September newsletter, last academic year our Year 6 children held a Summer 

Fayre to raise funds for the school.   

 

As a group of children they worked hard during a series of learning sessions to plan, design, prepare and 

lead each of the stalls at the fayre. This opportunity enabled these children to develop key skills they need, 

not only for the world of work, but also for day to day life including communication, understanding 

business, team work, responsibility for key roles and taking initiative.  

 

Moving forward we would like to build upon this success and support all of our pupils to become 

independent citizens and gain skills that will support them in any work place they choose and therefore we 

will be continuing to deliver events in this way.  

 

Today we have launched our sponsored running event.  Children will be asked to raise funds through being 

sponsored for completing laps of the school field.   

 

Children have today been issued with sponsor forms and we ask that they encourage friends and family, 

with the permission of their parent/carers, for sponsorship or donations. 

 

Money raised from this event will then be ‘recycled’ back to the children and their classes with a view to 

another event where they take an allocation of money and through an ‘Apprentice’ style approach use 

these funds to make more money. 

 

We believe that through teaching the children the value of money, hard work and promoting positive 

attitudes towards budgeting and saving will give children real life skills, allow them to make the right 

financial choices in later life and bring a context to learning outcomes across the curriculum. 

 

We hope that you will support your children in their endeavour to raise funds for the school that will be 

channelled directly back in to teaching and learning experiences. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
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